
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 3, 1995 

 

 

Ms. Aimee K. Martinez 

851 North 50 East, #330 

Provo, Utah 84604 

 

Dear Ms. Martinez: 

 

Thank you very much for your letter stating your interest in summer employment with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Please send a copy of your transcript when it becomes 

available.  Once we receive your transcript, we will consider you for any available internship 

positions. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


